
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given to the public pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 546(h) that the Village of Algonquin Board of 
Trustees will hold a public hearing to discuss the proposal for a renewed and revised cable franchise 
agreement submitted to the Village by Comcast of Northern Illinois, Inc. The hearing will be held on 
Tuesday, May 21, 2024, at or shortly after 7:25 p.m. in the Village Board Room at the Ganek Municipal 
Center, 2200 Harnish Drive, Algonquin, Illinois 60102. The public is invited to attend and take part in the 
public hearing.  
 
Fred Martin, Village Clerk 
Village of Algonquin 


